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Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 

 

Pond Observation Activity on Friday 28th March 2025 
 

Year 2 have started a mini scientific project learning all about frogs, their habitat 

and lifecycle. To finish this exciting unit of learning we are taking the children to 

a local pond.   

 

All Year 2 children will be walking on Friday morning to a local pond to observe 

the habitat of frogs.  We will be leaving at 9.00am and will return to school by 

10.45am.  We have a general consent for local trips from you on file and will 

assume you are happy with your child attending this trip unless we hear from 

you otherwise.  

 

We need 6 adults to accompany us on this walk.  If you have a current DBS and 

are available to help on Friday 28th March, please inform us as soon as possible 

(you can email the school office on office@broadwaterce.org). 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Mr Bellenie   /   Mr Esposito 

Year 2 Class Teachers 
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